
February 16, 2023 

SB 219 proponent, written only 

Chairman Gossage and Committee Members, 

I am a proponent of SB219.  Under no circumstances should taxpayer money be used to subsidize 
abortion clinics.  No abortion clinic should be allowed to purchase insurance through the Healthcare 
Stabilization Fund. 

Please pass SB 219. 

Sincerely, 

Jill O’Connor 
913-220-4925 
joconnor@pcpartners.net 
 

 

 


